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OMHA extends our sincere condolences to the installers and their families in the unfortunate 

tragedy at Hopewell Estates in Fostoria on January 8, 2024. We also extend our sympathy to the 

neighbors and friends of the families involved. May God be with the families of the deceased as 

well as the injured installer. 
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